NEWSLETTER



KINDNESS	RESILIENCE	EXCELLENCE	RESPECT
Term 1 Week 11 Thursday 9 th April 2	020.	Principal: Rebecca Pears	
(l) (l)	Important Dates		
April 27 th PUPIL FREE D 28 th Students First I	AY-Training One Plan Day Term 2		

FROM THE PRINCIPAL

Dear Parents and Carers,

During the last four days, teachers have been working hard to organise online platforms and design quality online learning tasks ready for next term. I am very proud of our staff and the professional response and dedication they have demonstrated whilst preparing our learning programs, during these unprecedented times. Next term the online and school learning tasks will be the same where possible.

If you have not completed our survey in relation to your child's attendance next term, please do this as soon as possible. We need these responses for our planning.



We would like to thank our community again for the continued warm and generous responses towards our staff, it has meant a lot.

Staffing

Congratulations to Mark who has won a finance position at Henley Beach Primary. School. We would like to thank Mark for his work throughout the past 4 years. He has managed to implement very efficient and thorough practices at NAPS. We wish him all the best with his future endeavours.



Reminders



Monday the 27th of April, the first day back, is a pupil free day. Staff will be involved in training in relation to the implementation of One Plan. From next year we will no longer be writing Negotiated Education Plans, or Individual Education Plans, instead students that require accommodations to ensure they are able to access the curriculum will have a One Plan.

OSHC will be available, please book early to ensure a place.

Have a lovely Easter and school holiday break with your family. Please stay home where possible so we can stop the spread of the virus.

Principal: - Rebecca Pears Deputy Principals: Kate Bennett Email: dl.0179_admin@schools.sa.edu.au

Ph: 82671644 Fax: 82671287 This newsletter & other school information is on the web at www.nthadelaideps.sa.edu.au

Starting Secondary School in 2021 - Important Information for Year 7 Families

This year the process for lodging a Registration of Interest for high school 2021 has changed. Families will be required to advise their preferred high school online and in Term 2 you will receive a unique URL to commence the process. To receive this information, please ensure the school has your current email address and residential address recorded. If you have changed your address, please send documentation as proof of your new address via a recent electricity account to lorraine.garfitt159@schools.sa.edu.au or vanessa.cori190@schools.sa.edu.au to update your records.

Kind Regards, Rebecca Pears



Congratulations to the following students who have already been busy with their reading:- Bhadra Chandran, Callum Robertson, Lachlan Bennett-Namocatcat and Nicholas Filippou.

Kind Regards Dan and Yianoula

ENTERTAINMENT FUNDRAISER

Entertainment fundraiser is now all online and there is no longer a hard copy of the Entertainment Book. You can still support the school fundraising by purchasing online and is now available by clicking the link below. This is a very effective fundraiser for the school. The Entertainment fundraiser is popular with families, providing offers for many of the area's best restaurants, cafes, activities, hotel accommodation and more. It is still packed with hundreds of up to 50% off and 2-for-1 offers.

This year there are 3 options available below and can be purchased AT any time and receive a one year membership.







Families and friends can purchase for only \$69.99 and receive over \$20,000 in valuable offers that they can use all year, from now and the best part is that for each purchase, the school receives a minimum of \$14 towards our fundraising efforts.

To purchase a digital copy of the Entertainment fundraiser by just clicking on the following link https://www.entbook.com.au/161p659 and nominating North Adelaide Primary School.

Principal: - Rebecca Pears Deputy Principals: Kate Bennett Email: dl.0179_admin@schools.sa.edu.au

Ph: 82671644 Fax: 82671287 This newsletter & other school information is on the web at www.nthadelaideps.sa.edu.au



THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT! North Adelaide Primary School Lorraine Garfitt 82671644 lorraine.garfitt159@schools.sa.edu.au



Principal: - Rebecca Pears Deputy Principals: Kate Bennett Email: dl.0179_admin@schools.sa.edu.au

Ph: 82671644 Fax: 82671287 This newsletter & other school information is on the web at www.nthadelaideps.sa.edu.au